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3 January 2011 
 
Clarification No 3 for open call for tenders:   
 
Framework contract(s) for the provision of canteen and catering services to the EEA 
 
Reference number: EEA/OSE/10/009 
 
 
Question 1: 
 
Are the economic terms in the offer we submit final? 
 
Answer 1:  
 
Yes. For further information, please refer to section 7 of the tender specifications (first paragraph on 
page 4) where it is stated that prices quoted must be fixed and not subject to revision during the first 
year of duration of the contract. 
 
Question 2: 
 
According to Danish law, we are obligated to keep the current staff. Since we have no details on 
salaries of this staff, we have to make assumptions. If our assumptions are deviating from the actual 
salaries, we would prefer to have the opportunity to revise our offer, before signing any contract. 
 
Answer 2: 
 
For further information, please refer to clarification No 2 which is available on the EEA web site 
http://www.eea.europa.eu/about-us/tenders/eea-ose-10-009-framework/clarification-no-2 
 
The EEA has no contractual relationship with the staff employed by the current service provider, and 
is therefore not in a position to provide you information on their conditions of employment. 
 
 


